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Comments: Comments on 2022 IDFG Sheep Collaring Project (Salmon and Red River Ranger Districts)

 

Dear Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest,

 

Please accept my comments on the 2022 IDFG Sheep Collaring Project (Salmon and Red River Ranger

Districts).

 

I beg the Forest Service (FS) to deny the Idaho Fish and Game's request to use helicopters to pursue, capture,

and collar bighorn sheep in the Gospel Hump and Frank Church-River of No Return Wildernesses, including the

Salmon Wild and Scenic River corridor. 

 

For heavens sake, what part of the wilderness act don't you understand? No intrusions are permitted. No

managing of wildlife, no helicopter landings. We the public thought the Frank Church Wilderness was secure and

now we are again writing to beg the FS to live by the law. If you feel you must check on the health of big horn

sheep, capture them outside the wilderness boundry.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Susan Cushman

355 cushman lane

Condon, MT 59826

406-754-2408

 

 


